
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL 
(Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp 

Tel:  01629 640241 

 

e-mail: hassoprc@tiscali.co.uk 

Rev. John Hague. Deacon 
Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: SATURDAY Hassop: 11.30 a.m. - 12 noon and by arrangement.  Bakewell: 5.30p.m. 
 

LAST SUNDAY’S COLLECTION £284.76  

WEEK BEGINNING SATURDAY 10th to SUNDAY 18th March 2007 
 

Saturday 10th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Angela M. Molloy  
Mass of 3rd S 

Sunday of Lent 
Sunday 11th   9.00 a.m. Bakewell Parishioners 

  10.30 a.m. Hassop Donor’s Intention 

Monday 12th  9.30 a.m. Hassop Kathleen Chambers Lent feria 

Tuesday 13th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Donor’s Intention Lent Feria 

Wednesday 14th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Rita Mann Lent Feria 

Thursday 15th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Jim Roe RIP Lent Feria 

Friday 16th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Donor’s Intention Lent Feria 

Saturday 17th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Donor’s Intention St Patrick! 
Mass of 4th Sunday 
of Lent 

Sunday 18th   9.00 a.m. Bakewell Parishioners 

  10.30 a.m. Hassop Jean Burns RIP 
 

Next Sunday’s Masses: Saturday: 

Reader: 

Eucharistic Minister: 

6.15 p.m. Bakewell 

R. Mann 

A. Shimwell 

Sunday: 9.00 a.m. Bakewell 

S. Hannan, L. Wright 
J. Burkey 

10.30 a.m. Hassop 

A. Shimwell, S. Creer 
S. Clegg, M. Etchells 

Welcomers: B. Goddard, D. Wilson J. Dawson  
 

 

‘I heard my mission abused … I gave up my free-born status for the good of others. Should I be worthy I am ready to give 
even my life for His name … I wish to wait for the promise of the One who never breaks his word.’                     St Patrick 
 

Parish Diary for March 
Wednesday evenings – 7.30p.m. Adult Catechesis on the 

Sacraments in the Narthex, Bakewell Church. Next 

Wednesday we reflect on the Sacrament of the Eucharist. 
Last Wed’s presentations on commitment were most 

interesting and, on marriage, a few folks had something to 

say! Maybe you have something to say? Maybe you have 

something to learn? Come and join us for an hour or so. Sad 

to say, numbers have not been very impressive at all.  

Friday evenings: Stations of the Cross at 7.30p.m. in 

Bakewell Church until Good Friday when the Stations will be 
at 11-00am in Bakewell. 

24th March: Mini-retreat led by Fr Dominic Milroy OSB in 

Hassop Church 10.00a.m. to 1.00p.m. This is intended to be 
an ecumenical time of retreat so do feel free to invite your 

friends to come along with you and the parishioners of 
neighbouring parishes. 

31st March: Service of Reconciliation 11.00a.m. in 

Hassop Church with Canon Bernard Needham, Fr Michael 

Horrax and Fr Hugh. Perhaps there will be a visiting priest. 

This will be an opportunity to seek forgiveness together in the 

Sacrament of Penance. The Advent service was not well 

attended and hence this experiment with Saturday morning.  
Holy Week Preparations: I would like to thank the 2 

parishioners who kindly responded to the “call” to help with 

Holy Week liturgy and its preparations. Fr. Hugh. 
Parish Pie & Pea and Quiz & Bingo evening takes place 

next Saturday on 17th March in Calver Village Hall. The £8.00 

admission ticket includes your supper along with the other 

events. Your generous support for the evening is greatly 
appreciated by the parish Social Committee. Thank you! 
 

Gift Aid A big thank you to all those who responded to the 

recent Give Aid appeal.  I am pleased to report that nine 
additional parishioners have signed up for the scheme and 

others have increased the amount they give.  This is a 

wonderful result. Thank you all very much. Tony Byrne. Gift 

Aid Co-ordinator. 
 

Parish 100 Club for March  Last week’s winners are G & A 
Goldsborough, Rick Gooch and A. J. Keohane. We still don’t 

have 100 members in the club. A number of the members are 

visitors and friends of the parish. If you come from time to 
time and would like to join, please let us know. Thank you 
 

A small carton clearly marked for the Otukpo Lent Mission 

Project is in place in both churches.  
 

Adults entering the Church & RCIA: this is the time of 

year when many catechumens or Baptised Christians come 

forward to enter into full communion with the Church. The 

diocesan calendar gives you relevant information even though 

we do not have any parishioners coming forward. 
 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Walsingham is a one day 

pilgrimage on Saturday17th June. Deacon Les Lemon is 

coordinating local arrangements through  our Matlock 

deanery: his phone number is 01246 866 139. We hope to 

make this a deanery day of prayer – over to us!  
 

Christianity & Imagination – Ecumenism a work of 

dialogue is a 2-day gathering (15-17 June ’07) at Swanwick 

Conference Centre. There is a cost.  
 

Christian Aid Coffee Morning: Saturday 17th March 10am 

till 12 noon in Bakewell Methodist Church, cakes, preserves, 
good quality bric-a-brac and books needed.  
 

Kevin McKenna from the CATENIANS has written to thank 

us for the warm welcome he had. A dinner at the BUCKING- 

HAM HOTEL (BUXTON) is planned for 21st March. More info? 
 

 

The International Badminton match between the Hassop 

and Bakewell All Stars and Switzerland ended up at two 

games each. We look forward to our return match in Geneva 

with Pierre in the near future. 
 

Sick and Housebound: We continue to remember our sick. 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for: William 

Wilson, Margaret Crooke, Alan Clarke, Hubert Furniss and 
Patricia Griffiths. 

May their souls rest in peace. 


